The Harpeth Hall school

3801 HOBBS ROAD @ P O. BOX 15207 ® NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 27215

Tune 1983

Dear ward-Belmont Friends:

The directory 18 finally in print! We hope that it will be helpful
to you in your Search for classmates OF friends from ward-Belmont
days. The wonderful letters that so many of you wrote in responseé to
our questionnaire were read with interest and appreciation. There is
no doubt that ward-Belmont was a very special school.

Although every effort has been made to assure that the information
supplied in this directory is correct, we know that in a project of this
size, mistakes are inevitable. We apologize for any errors and ask that
you notify us of corrections S0 that we may change our files

accordingly -

Please note that the girls who attended ward-Belmonti as freshmen,
gsophomores, OF juniors, but graduated from Harpeth Hall, will be listed
with their Harpeth Hall year. For instance, 1 attended ward-Belmont
high school for two years (1949-50 and 1950-51), graduating from
Harpeth Hall in the Class of 1953. My class vear in the directory 1is

listed as 1953.

Harpeth Hall takes pride in its ward-Belmont alumnae. We thank
you for helping to make this directory possible.

sincerely,
Y. an hichvlo-

(Mrs.J P Iy Jordan Nichols
Director of Development
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